
Greetings Idaho State University Staff Members: 
  
My name is Lindsey Solomon and I am excited to serve you as Staff Council President 
for the 21-22 academic year. I am grateful for the opportunity and look forward to 
interacting with all of you throughout the year. This is my fourth year on Staff Council 
and I have enjoyed meeting and working with staff from all around campus. I have been 
involved in planning and implementing events, presenting monthly at the New Bengal 
Experience, and recognizing staff retirees. All of these duties and responsibilities have 
reminded me how important each staff member is to the success of Idaho State 
University. 
  
As stated on our Staff Council website, "Staff Council represents your interests and is 
the voice for all staff at ISU." It is our goal as Staff Council to bring any ideas or 
concerns our staff has to the ISU leadership. We also provide recommendations and 
feedback on policies and decisions made that will impact staff. To make sure your 
voice is heard, please feel free to reach out to me or any of our Staff Council 
Representatives. 
  
Another purpose of Staff Council is to show appreciation for all of our amazing staff 
members we have here at Idaho State University. We do this by sponsoring events and 
activities throughout the year. These events and activities help us to get to know more 
of you and will in turn help us be able to better represent you.  We are excited to see you 
and meet you at our events this year.    
  
Thank you so much for all that you do for Idaho State University. Please let us as Staff 
Council know what we can do for you. 
Sincerely, 

Lindsey Solomon 

President, Staff Council 21-22 
 


